
To register your interest or for more details, please contact us by 27 October 2018.

Pei Yi (9178 4663) | Mae (9176 3115)   |   projectsabaivision@gmail.com   |   https://tinyurl.com/projectsv18info

SMA and the SMA Charity Fund 
support volunteerism among our 
profession. SMA News provides 
charitable organisations with 
complimentary space to publicise 
their causes. To find out more, 
email news@sma.org.sg or visit 
the SMA Cares webpage at 
https://www.sma.org.sg/smacares.

Project Sa’Bai Vision is a student-
led service project by medical 
students from the National 
University of Singapore. Our team 
of medical students, optometrists 
and ophthalmologists reach out to 
Cambodian villagers in and around 
Phnom Penh. This year, we will be 
holding eye clinics, vision screenings 
and surgical referrals at three villages 
and a primary school from 15 to 17 
December 2018. 

As ophthalmologists, you will help 
to provide services including advanced 
eye screenings and surgical referrals to 
our local Cambodian hospital partners. 
Based on your medical evaluation of 
the villagers, you may also prescribe 
medicated eye drops for their 
conditions.
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